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July 11, 2011

Fireworks Displays Unlimited, LLC
14240 SW 256tk Street

Princeton, FL 33032

Re: Fireworks show at Marco Island- 7/4/2011

Dear Gary,

Thank you for another great fireworks show!
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This is the 6th year that I have worked with your company for the island’s 4th of July
fireworks shows. In each of these years your company has delivered a quality show and
the staff has been fantastic from the beginning of the negotiations to the completion of

the show.

Shooting shows from a barge in the Gulf of Mexico presents some challenges which not
many companies can handle. You will remember that in 2007, because of a prior
commitment, Fireworks Displays was not able to do our show. We had to hire another
firm. Despite some impressive credentials, that firm experienced numerous problems
related to the barge and operating in the open ocean and the show was incomplete and
very disappointing. We were extremely glad to be able to engage your firm for the

following year’s show.

Thanks again to you and the whole staff of Fireworks Displays. We are very appreciative

of your efforts and professionalism.

Best regards,

B0ob

Bob Creighton, Purchasing/ Contracts Manager
City of Marco Island

50 Bald Eagle Drive

Marco Island, Florida 34145

(239) 389-5011 Email: bereighton@cityofmarcoisland.com




